
1560 en su cuadrante Antilles Broadcasting Corporation 

December 29 , 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D, 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa . , 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your reception report of our broadcast 
on the morning of December 24, 1961. 

I am happy to advise that it checks out completely with our station log. 
Apparently, you must have some knowledge of Spanish to have given 
us such a thorough report . 

At the time of your reception we were testing our new 5 kw. transmitter 
on the air, which the Federal Communications Commission recently 
cleared for "day -time" use. After January 1, therefore, our power will 
be 5 kw. by day and 250 watts by night. 

Best wishes for the new year. 
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